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Last Name Christian
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Province Saskatchewan
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Comments

Dear Mayor Clark and City Council,

Good afternoon. | am writing to ask that you immediately stop drafting the new bylaw for gathering restrictions. It is
intrusive, divisive and inhumane.
First of all, as a former PM said, Gov’t, either civic or provincial or national, has no business in the bedrooms of our
nation, and as such, Saskatoon city council has no business in the private dwellings of their citizenry.
The majority of Saskatoon families are doing everything they can to stop the spread of Co-vid. There is absolutely no
justification to disallow a family from having a few extra members of their own extended family in their home who are
not infected with covid. It is unreasonable and inhumane when the elderly need their family members around them at
this time to help them through this pandemic. For my own 90 yr. old mother, dwelling in a senior’s residence, this would
stop her own family from seeing her and visiting in her suite. This is so mean-spirited! Also, it is extremely prejudicial
that grandparents who baby-sit their grandchildren to help their own children continue working, would not be able to
have their own grandchildren in their home.
Secondly, the Saskatoon City Council said that they would make the by-law “complaint based.” This is so divisive.
Neighbours would be turning in neighbours because they are suspicious but have no proof of anything! No proof that
someone is vaccinated or unvaccinated! Whatever happened to “we are all in this together?” Neighbors who don’t like
their neighbours, could also use this new by-law to cause problems in other's lives. Communities don’t need another
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divisive measure brought into the mix. We need to help our neighbours through this trying time and believe the best
about them.

| ask that you discontinue the drafting of this unnecessary by-law of gathering restrictions immediately and believe that
the citizens of Saskatoon are working hard to stop the pandemic and get things back to a place of safety and normalcy.

Sincerely,

Shelley Christian

Saskatoon, SK
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